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NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE TRIP TO TALLAHASSEE 
 
 
Members of the PSTA Board of Directors, along with the PSTA CEO 

and Chamber members across the county, will travel to Tallahassee, 

FL February 10-11, 2016 to meet with the Florida Chamber and 

Legislators. PSTA Board Members in attendance may also discuss 

other matters relevant to PSTA.   

No official action or decisions of the PSTA Board of Directors will be 

made during the visit.  Persons are advised that if they decide to 

appeal any decision made at this meeting, they will need a record of 

the proceeding and, for such purpose, they may need to ensure a 

verbatim record of the meeting is made which includes testimony and 

evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 

 


